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Tour Disruption Notice

2018 Formula 1 Singapore Airlines 
Singapore Grand Prix

Dear Guests,
In view of road closures for the above-mentioned event, please note 
that DUCKtours will be rerouted from 12th - 17th September:
 
 l  Skipped Point of Interest – Padang 

Additionally, the last DUCKtour will depart at the following times during 
this period:

 l  12th, 13th, 17th Sep: 1700hrs
 l  14th - 16th Sep: 1300hrs

We seek your patience and kind understanding.
For assistance, please call 6338-6877.

DUCK & HiPPO Group


